
Cold Springs 6/E 
Bennett Creek 6/C 

Water Meeting 01-11-10 

RE El E 

JUN 0 3 2010 

Election of officers: Unanimous to remain as last year. Chair: Lee Blackwell, Secretary: 
Elsie Riggs. All users are on the resolution committee. 

Old Business: Resolutions that were sent out during the summer were approved 
unanimously. 

Budget: 
$300.00 workmans comp. 
Water Master: Not more than 14 call out at $7 5 .00 per call out. 
Office Supplies $50.00 
Above moved by T. McCallum, carried. 

Election of Water master nominated by T. McCallum was Romero Garza 

Proxy for Tony and Chewey for Half Moon Ranch (Tony Ullrich) (Jesus Fedrnandez D.) 

Tony proposed lockable head gates with no key for owner. 
Lou Anderson proposed locking head gates. Lots of discussion, second by Chewy, favor 
2 opposed4. 
Rob Whitney: Water resources explained the state law that will have water master lock 
and tag in position. Everyone was encouraged to bring head gates up to code. 
After further discussion, meeting was adjourned. T. McCallum made motion, second by 
Tony. 

Next annual meeting to be January 10, 2011 at 2:00 at Glenns Ferry City Hall, Glenns 
Ferry, Idaho 83623. 

Elsie Riggs 
Secretary 








